CONFIDENTIAL

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

10 April 1986

The Prime Minister and the Northern Ireland Secretary
had a word this evening about the proposed reply to
Mr. Molyneaux and Dr. Paisley, to which both of them had some
amendments to propose. I enclose a copy of the text as it

emerged. If your Secretary of State is content, I shall get
the Prime Minister to sign it but hold it here until you

confirm that you are content for it to be despatched.

C.D. POWELL

J.A. Daniell, Esq.,

Northern Ireland Office.

CONFIDENTIAL




